
This week, on Tuesday, 9 February 2021, the 
18th edition of Safer Internet Day was 
celebrated with actions taking place right 
across the globe.  

It’s a global celebration all about technology 
and how children and young people can use the internet responsibly, respectfully, 
critically and creatively. 

With a theme once again of "Together for a better internet", the day calls upon all 
participants to join together to make the internet a safer and better place for all, and especially for children and 
young people. 

Year 7 and 8 took part in a quiz and discussions on how we place different levels of trust on different online content 
and how to identify unreliable content.  Here are some of the issues they discussed: 
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How does online content that scores low on the trust-o-meter affect 

 how we feel?

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


